Arthur Koepsell - DNR

From: Mike Wicker

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 11:46 AM

To: ‘Arthur Koepsell - DNR'

Subject: RE: Carrizo Castor 5-36-9-59 Form 4 Documnet # 400543772

Thanks Arthur, | apologize for my oversight. | submitted two other Form 4s that likely include the same mistake.

e C(Carrizo Castor 4-36-9-59
e (Carrizo Castor 7-36-9-59

Thanks,
Mike

Michael A. Wicker
Staff Geologist

(303) 962-5505 Direct
(303) 906-0431 Cell

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 11:45 AM

To: mwicker@Itenv.com

Subject: Carrizo Castor 5-36-9-59 Form 4 Documnet # 400543772

Michael,

The number of water sources located within % mile of the proposed well should be changed from 0 to 2. Please respond
to this email and | can make the change.

Thanks,
Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst

Oil and Gas Conservation Comission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148



